Wendy Strangeway

From; MacBook -

Sent: 12 December 2012 16:43
To: Planning

Subject: P&R

Planning Application NYM/201/0757/EIA

Dear MrJones,

| am most concerned about the consultation process for the above planning
application. As you are aware the letter sent asking for comment dated 21st. December
- received 26th Dec, clearly states that the application is to be determined at c/tee on

the 12th. March 2013. | only learned of the new date for determination when | received
confirmation of receipt my comments on the 8th December.

There is clearly at the very least some ambiguity concerning the period allowed for
consultation, especially as | was informed verbally prior to the above application being
submitted, that 16 weeks was the period which would ensue prior to a c/tee hearing.

| would be grateful if you could confirm that the earlier date i.e. the 13th.December:

1. Complies with statutory limits for consultation

2. How long have C/tee members had to consider the submissions

3.That a period of 30days from application to determination is the average

4. Will any decision made on the 13th. be final?

Please inform C/tee Chair, and the NYMNP Chief Executive of the content of this
communication.

Many thanks,
lan Havelock
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